

Jack & Jill Preschool October 2025

What a great beginning we have had! Classroom schedules and activities are well under way and the children are happy and have adjusted nicely to the routine of school. Responses of "I Can't Do It" are turning into "I Did It!".

Along with the children's accomplishments, parents/guardians have been wonderful also. The staff is so grateful for all the support and willingness to take an active role in helping make Jack and Jill a terrific place to be!

{Special Days}

October

2 & 3-Firefighters here13—Columbus Day, NOSCHOOL or childcare

16 & 17 Individual Pictures

20-Little Caesars Fundraiser Begins

30 & 31—Harvest Parties

{Bible Verse of the month}

"Do not fear; I will help you.."



{Contact Information}

Denise Hill, Director
Angela Schultz, Asst. Director
Jack and Jill Preschool/Childcare
130 N. 6th St.
Leavenworth, KS 66048
(913) 682-1222
jackandjill@leavenworthchristian.com
www.jackandjillpreschoolks.com

{Reminders}

Our fundraiser will be starting on October 20th and will end November 19th. We will be selling Little Caesars' Pizza. You will be receiving more information from your classroom teacher. Participation in our fundraiser is optional but encouraged.

We will have Tracie Lansing for our individual and class photos. Mrs. Amy and Mrs. Angela's class will be on Thursday October 16th. Mrs. Summers and Mrs. Arlena's class will be on Friday October 17th. We can't wait to see all those beautiful smiles.



Check out our Facebook Page—Jack & Jill Preschool. Look for the page that lists our address and enjoy the posts and pictures!

Looking ahead: Parent/Teacher
Conferences will be on November 6th &
7th. Preschool Only will hold their
conferences on Thursday and Friday.
Regular Preschool classes will not be
held those two days. Childcare will hold
their conferences on the 7th. Childcare
will be open on the 6th but not on the
7th.